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February 2, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Good Afternoon! Below are some upcoming events and reminders for Haviland Avenue School.

● February 6 - 10, 2024 - National Counselors Week

● Candy Gram Orders are due February 9 at APS/HAS

● February 13, 2024 - 100th Day of School

● February 15, 2024 - Blacktop Bash planning meeting, 7:00 pm, Virtual Meeting

● February 16, 2024 - Preschool Registration, 8:00 am - 4:00 pm, Haviland Ave School, information can be found on the
district website.

● Please make sure to continue to bring your pop tabs in.

● Please make sure to remain outside with your children in the morning until the staff is on duty to supervise at 7:55 am. Pets
are not permitted on campus for safety reasons.

● Please make sure all footwear has a secure back or strap. No slides or backless shoes can be worn. On days your child has
physical education class, sneakers must be worn.

● .

● Please make sure to send a snack and water bottle in with your child daily.

If you are interested in volunteering at Haviland Avenue School, please see and complete the enclosed form.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to any of the above Haviland team members.

Thank you and enjoy your weekend!

Mrs. Chisholm
Administrative Assistant, Pre-K - 6 Registrar

Safe. Respectful. Responsible.

https://forms.gle/ZnFwHN5RttqsYbQx8

